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May 24, 2019 Newsletter 

 

littlewood.sbac.edu   T: 352-955-6712 
 

Littlewood 

Elementary School   
 

Report cards will NOT be sent 
home on the last day of school 

 
Report cards will no longer be sent home with 

elementary school students on the last day of 

school.  This change will now make elementary school 

students consistent with secondary students.  Paper 

report cards will be available in mid-June once the 

school year closes out.  Students will only receive a 

promotion/retention letter on the last day of school. 
 
Congratulations to Chandler Carter and Maria Guilamo! 

They were recognized by the Council for Exceptional 

Children-Gatorland Chapter for their dedication and 

effort working with children. We are proud to have 

them here at Littlewood. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Upcoming Events 
 
May 28 
Talent Show  
6pm 
 
May 30 
5th Grade Graduation  
8:30 am 
 

→→ Dismissal at 12:37pm on 
May 30th & 31st  

 

----------------- 

 
 

Important! 
 
Please DO NOT drop 
off students before 

7:15am. There is NO 
supervision provided 

before this time. 
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The Littlewood Talent Show will 

be on Tuesday, May 28th at 6pm in 

the Terrell. Admission is FREE! 

Come see our talented Lions take 

the stage one last time! 

 

Art News: The following 2nd 

grade students' artwork have 

been selected to be on display in 

the art gallery at 

the Florida Museum of Natural 

History: Aleksander Aybar, Remy 

Bachman, Teagan Floyd, Elin 

Sutton, and Emma Priest. The 

elementary student art show is 

presented in conjunction with 

the exhibit "Crocs: Ancient 

Predators in a Modern World." 

The artwork is free to view and 

will be on display through 

January 2020. Congratulations 

artists! 

 
 
 
The Food Service Department 
would like to thank all students 
and parents for their support 
throughout this year. We look 
forward to serving you next year. 
 

Oh, T he Pl aces 
T hey ’l l  Go!  

Congratulations to our  
5t h Gr ade Cl ass! 
Today is their day.  
Let’s celebrate their graduation 
In a Big, Big Way! 
 
May this month,  
Thursday the 30th is the date,  
Starting at 8:30 AM, We will  
CEL EBRA T E! 
 

Servants of  Christ Anglican Church 
3530 NW 8th Avenue 

Gainesville, FL 
 

Would you, could you, come this day? 
We would love to see you stay. 

Come one, come all and wear your best. 
Come celebrate your student(s) at this fest! 
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Special Olympics: A big thank you to all who 

participated, helped, and cheered on our young 

Littlewood athletes at the Special Olympics.  We are 

so proud of everyone that participated! 
 
 

Media Center: 

Thank you for 

another great 

year in the media 

center! We have 

read lots of 

books, learned 

about Internet 

safety, and 

explored many 

online 

resources. All 

student books 

are now due so 

please check 

with your child 

to make sure all 

books have been 

turned in. If a 

book has been 

lost please pay 

the replacement 

cost 

immediately as 

stated in the 

student code of 

conduct. 

Additionally, we 

had another 

great book fair 

and all profits will be used to buy books for the 

library. Have a great summer and read, read, read! 

 
 
 
 

 

Lost & Found: The lost and 

found area is located in the 

café. There are a lot of 

items that need to be 

claimed. Please come by and 

review the items at your 

convenience.  Items not 

claimed each month will be 

donated.  

 

 

 

Medication pick-up: If your 

child has medication in the 

clinic, it needs to be picked 

up by May, 29th, 2019. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Zoning Exemption Reminder: 

Parents, if your child 

attends Littlewood on a 

Zoning Exemption, please do 

not forget to reapply for 

next school year.  

Applications can be found 

on the district website. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 



   

Littlewood Elementary School  Page 4 of 4 
   
 

Morning Mile News:  

We have had 393 Littlewood students come 

out for Morning Mile and run over 5,711 

miles combined.  That’s the distance 

between Gainesville and Reykjavik, 

Iceland!  Brrrr!  

  

Our top runner for this school year is Ben 

Hartman with 231 miles.  Great job, Ben! We 

have nine runners in the 100-Mile Club.  In 

addition to Ben, we have Steven Mitch (158 

miles), Haley Chance (144 miles), Nora 

Duffield (139 miles), Caden Melendez (127 

miles), Raymond Mitch (122 miles), Jordan 

Donnelly (120 miles), Abby Duffield (105 

miles), and Abby Hartman (101 

miles).  Congratulations to all of you!  

 

Runners with more than 50 miles are Emelie 

Houghtling, Declan O'Connor, Campbell 

Chronic, Paul Bird, Emmett McCready, 

Juliette Caedington, Jayden Minor, Melissa 

Houghtling, Isla Lynch, Holly Klein, 

Maxwell Stevens, Trip Monk, Brody Joyce, 

Noah Boatswain, Caroline Rotchford, 

Deveon Tochterman, Morgan Houghtling, 

Joseph Stein, Riley Bonds, Hannah Tan, and 

Jonah Hayford. 

 

Runners that logged at least 30 miles are 

Fiona Caedington, Gabriel McGuire, Jaydon 

Thorpe, Quinn Manasco, Dylan Navarrete, 

Asher Howard, Vanessa Pearce, Antwoine 

Martin, Elin Sutton, Tatem Robinson, 

Kaitlyn Mitch, Nicholas Owens, Chloe 

Troncale, Patrick Martin, Grace Yuan, 

Dominic Dongelo, Anh  Huynh, Carson 

Houston, Bowery Gerlitz Iglesias, Jayden 

Rivera, Kenzlea Starling, Eli Colter, Allison 

Stricklen, Bentley Cravens, Durward Davis, 

David Smith, and Braylun Phillips. 

 

Leading all classes with 650 miles is Mrs. 

Anhalt’s class.  Mrs. Anhalt’s class has been 

number one for many years now… will 

someone else be able to take that spot next 

year?  Other classes with more than 200 

miles are Mrs. Chavez (546), Ms. Simmons 

(502), Mrs. Bishop (375), Ms. LaRoche (337), 

Mr. Jelmberg (282), Ms. Bouton (254), and 

Mrs. Emerson (208).  

 

Nice running, Littlewood! You did a great 

job this year making your bodies strong and 

minds sharp!  See back on the track next 

year! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The 2019-2020 school year begins on August 12th. The 
Meet the Teacher Event will be held on August 9th at 1pm. 


